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Winter 2022 Term Vaccination Declaration  
 

November 23, 2021 

A reminder to all FNUniv Students of the Regina, Saskatoon and Northern Campus, you are 

mandated by the University of Regina to declare your proof of vaccination by December 1, 2021. 

Students who have submitted their proof of double vaccination during the Fall term and received 

confirmation of a successful declaration are not required to resubmit. 

FNUniv Students must declare their status by accessing their account on UR Self-Service.  

• If, for any reason, you are unable to complete the Declaration, please contact 

Ask.Us@uregina.ca. 

Whether or not you plan to be on campus for any reason during the Winter term, you must 

complete the Vaccination Declaration through the University of Regina. You will not be allowed on 

any campus until the Declaration is received. It is your responsibility to check UR Self-Service. 

Rapid Antigen Testing  

The procedure will be similar to Fall 2021. Students who are not fully vaccinated or choose not to 

disclose their vaccination status will be required to undergo regular, rapid antigen testing and 

receive ongoing negative test results to attend any campus in person. 

Effective January 2, 2022, Students who are not fully vaccinated or choose not to disclose their 

vaccination status at any of the three campus locations will be required to undergo regular rapid 

antigen testing, three times per week on their own time, at their own expense and upload the 

results in UR Self-Service. 

Labs in Saskatchewan that administer tests can be found on the Government of Saskatchewan 

website at: Labs Offering Testing Services 

Non-compliance with the University of Regina’s mandate will result in consequences. We 

understand that there could be other barriers in place. We are here to help you attain your 

educational goals and will do our best to work with you.  

 

If you have any further questions, please contact your academic advisor or student navigator. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
FNUniv Crisis Management Team 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbanner.uregina.ca%3A17023%2Fssbprod%2Ftwbkwbis.P_WWWLogin&data=04%7C01%7Cbrockthunder%40firstnationsuniversity.ca%7C8a0e0a753b4549c4cccf08d97fa57cac%7C0c3e35ccf1334d46a68b18993fa7666e%7C0%7C0%7C637681171018083179%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=me8SzOFO4yvt4nkMugLl9OGKg7XabiEQK12TJf5LeQI%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Ask.Us@uregina.ca
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